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For immediate release

Bureau of Environmental Health Cost Recovery Adjustments

Westminster, MD - (December 6, 2024) - The Carroll County Health Department
Bureau of Environmental Health would like to notify customers regarding an increase
in fees for services. On October 31, 2024, the Carroll County Board of Commissioners,
acting as the Board of Health, approved these cost recovery adjustments, which will
increase the fees for certain services and charge fees for services that do not currently
have a fee.

The Health Department is working to create a streamlined process for accepting online
applications and payments, as well as developing a GIS mapping system to assist our
customers with permitting processes.

The new fee schedule is set to begin on January 1, 2025. For more information, please
visit the Carroll County Health Department website at
https://health.maryland.gov/carroll/Pages/Environmental-Health.aspx
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Contact: Maggie Kunz, maggie.kunz@maryland.gov, 410-876-4924
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